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From:
Sent: 04 December 2017 16:00
To: _WEB_Local Plan
Subject: Painswick proposed settlement boundary extensions 

Dear Sir,  I would like to make the following objections to the proposed settlement boundary extensions notably A 

and B .  

Area A is covering a large area of outstanding natural beauty stretching down the hillside to the west of the A46 into 

the Painswick valley and up the other side of the escarpment towards the wooded ridge around  Sheepscombe . This 

is a natural dividing space between the end of Painswick settlement  and the hamlets of The Park and Damsels green 

and the Washwell Farm land area, which area A comprises,  should not be encroached on by what will be a massive 

housing development obliterating the countryside aspect of that part of the Painswick valley and remote from the 

community in central Painswick . This will be another unnecessary  strip development along the A46  which should 

not be allowed for its sheer size and potential density which will inevitably result from the greed of developers 

intent on constructing as many houses as possible in any area , regardless of the appropriateness on the surrounding 

countryside and the local town. 

 

The size of the likely developments and the density of housing which may be built on site B is equally inappropriate 

to a village/town like Painswick  where the spaciousness and perspective of the surrounding countryside should not 

be deleteriously affected by mass housing developments which will occur if this plan is accepted. 

 

Please register my comments for the Public enquiry. Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10 

 


